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Dear Mr. Sanders:
The Division of Water Resources (division) acknowledges receipt of a certified Notice of
Termination on August 8, 2022.  This form was submitted according to Section 9.1.1 of
the General NPDES Permit for Discharges of Storm Water Associated with Construction
Activities (TNR100000), which requires the operator to submit written certification that
a site, or portion of a site, has been finally stabilized and all storm water discharges
associated from the construction activities that were authorized are eliminated.
As of the date of this email correspondence, the coverage for this project is considered
“inactive”.
Thank you.

 
 

Ida Armstrong|ASA 3
Memphis Environmental Field Office
8383 Wolf Lake Drive
Bartlett, TN  38133-4119
Office: (901) 371-3163
Fax: (901)  371-3170
Ida.b.armstrong@tn.gov
 
We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey.
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